
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – March 7, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

Happy Read Across America Week!!! Special thanks to our librarian, Ms. Tefft, 

for putting together a great week for the students.  From the Junior Sabres 

visiting to “Mystery Reader” day, it was awesome!  Of course, the week 

culminates with the PTO’s “Book Fair Bingo” later tonight!  As always, there 

are upcoming events that we want everyone to be aware of: 

• We have scheduled a meeting for any parent who is interested in joining 

our Anti Bullying Coalition.  The next meeting will be on Wednesday, 

March 12th from 5:00-6:00 in the school library.  The PTO will have their 

monthly meeting directly after at 6:00 PM for those who are interested.  

We had a great meeting the first time!  Please email Mr. Hahn at 

fhahn@southbuffalocs.org if you are interested in joining us. 

 

• We are very excited to announce that our student committee has 

created the inaugural “Culture Day” here on Friday, March 14th!  The 

goal of this day it to expose students to cultures they may not be 

familiar with and celebrate the diversity within South Buffalo Charter 

School and Buffalo as a whole. Each homeroom will receive food to 

sample from many nationalities and cultures.  Students will be treated 

to various assemblies as well! 

 

• Next week is the Scholastic Book Fair!  Students who bring money will 

have the opportunity to visit the fair!  It will also be open to parents on 

March 7th for Book Fair Bingo and on March 19th for STEAM Night!  See 

the attached flyer for more information.  

 

• Our March Madness 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament is coming up for 

students in grades 5-8.  During the school day on Tuesday, March 25th, 

we will have up to 24 teams competing to take home the trophies!   

Students in grades K-4 will have another round of “Unity Games” on this 

day as well! 

Thank you!  

SBCS Administration 
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